
 

 

 

27 February 2024 
 
Grow a Sunflower 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Down Syndrome Day is on 21st March this Year. The theme is ‘Grow a Sunflower’ to teach the 
children that not all people grow at the same time but they all grow eventually. 
 
As our topics in Nursery and Reception are based around growing this half term we felt that we could get 
involved and help raise some money for Downsyndrome awareness.  
 
We are asking all children to donate £1 via ParentPay by Monday 18th March. During this week the children 
will then plant their own sunflower seed. We will provide the pots, compost and seeds. 
 
We will keep them in school for a while so that we can observe their growth and compare them as part of 
our learning and then we will send them home for you to enjoy. 
 
If you would like to volunteer during this week to come and do some planting with us then we would be 
very grateful. Please see class teachers to arrange a date and time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs N Stringfellow 
Assistant Principal & EYFS lead 
 
 


